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UNITED STATES
e MNUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 1
g WASHINGTON, D. C. 20556 : |

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

&)
FROM: Edward L. Jordan, Director M y 3“

Office for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data M

SUBJECT: EMERGENCY RESPONSE DATA SYSTEM (ERDS) GENERIC LETTER

% . |
¥aaet July 27, 1989 m;ﬂf |
MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas E. Murley, Director ? £
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Enclosure 1 is a proposed generic letter requesting the voluntary participation 1
of licensees in the Emergency Response Data System Program. This generic letter

has been reviewed by and received the appropriate concurrences of AEQD, NRR,

and 0GC. It has also been approved by CRGR. Therefore, I request that the

proposed generic letter be sent to all licensees of power reactors, except for

those who have glready decided tc participate and the licensees for

Ft. St. Vrain, (LaCrosse, Big Rock Point,)asseRenchn=sees for which ERDS L]
implementation is not appropriate. EncTosure 2 is a proposed letter to forward

the generic letter to those licensees as information only.

Please have your staff contact Gary Zech (x24193) or vo-n Jolicoeur (x24155)
for any other questions you may have.

W . Jordan, Director
Office/for Analysis and Evaluation
of Operational Data

Enclosures: » .~

1. Proposed Genefic Letter
2. Proposed Letter
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